Public Involvement Advisory Council (PIAC)

Process Committee
Meeting Notes
June 5, 2012
Members Present: Teresa Baldwin, Brian Hoop, Bill Gentile, Amy Spring, Stephen Sykes, Mike Vander Veen, Chris White

Members Absent: Kelly Ball, Khalid Osman

Agenda

A. Feedback from Commissioners Saltzman and Fish
B. Preparations for June 12th meeting
C. Feedback from Mayor Adams

D. Review of Recommendations

Notes

A. Feedback from Commissioner Saltzman and Fish

The committee reviewed feedback from Commissioners Saltzman and Fish on the Bureau Advisory Committee (BAC) recommendations.
B. Preparations for June 12th meeting

The group discussed logistics for its meeting with BAC coordinator staff. The group did not clarify whether we want to follow-up with presentation/discussion at City bureau directors’ meeting.

C. Reviewed feedback from Mayor Adams
The group discussed changes to Mayor Adams’ notes on BAC recommendation #4. They had forgotten to include that he wants BAC meeting rooms to be ADA accessible and wired for language translation. Also, he wants rooms to be wired with video cameras with feed to PCM for viewing on cable access channels.

D. Review of recommendations

Recommendation #1: Community and labor representation

The group discussed labor representation on the BACs. It was mentioned that perhaps we need to have at least one representative from each labor union. The recommendations need to clarify that bureaus can have more than the minimum of two City staff.

Recommendation #6: Public comments allowed at all meetings

All at the meeting seemed to agree to stick with requiring public comment time. There was some disagreement about whether it should be at the beginning, middle or end.

Recommendation #7: Minority budget reports

All at the meeting seemed to agree there should be at least two or more people to agree to a minority budget report.
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